

RELEASE IN PART
B5, B6

From: H <hrod17@clintonemail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2010 9:17 PM
To: 'preines [redacted]'
Subject: Re: Interview

B6

So, I'll assume it's off unless you tell me otherwise before tomorrow am.

----- Original Message -----

From: PIR <preines [redacted]>
To: H
Sent: Thu Sep 02 21:11:09 2010
Subject: Re: Interview

[Large redacted area]

B5

-----Original Message-----

From: Evergreen
To: PIR
Subject: Re: Interview
Sent: Sep 2, 2010 9:07 PM

Ok either way but need to do both or none. [redacted]

----- Original Message -----

From: PIR <preines [redacted]>
To: H
Cc: reinesp@state.gov <reinesp@state.gov>; sullivanjj@state.gov <sullivanjj@state.gov>
Sent: Thu Sep 02 21:03:29 2010
Subject: Re: Interview

B6

[redacted]
[redacted] Will know soon. Otheriwse it would be Channel 2 solo, [redacted] and which you could do
IN Israel

B5

Sent from my iPad

On Sep 2, 2010, at 9:00 PM, H <HDR22@clintonemail.com> wrote:

> What did you decide? I'm assuming you got my earlier email saying I'm willing to do if we have answer on moratorium.